Recall Notice

Office Depot® Brand Biella Leather Desk Chair, SKU #130548

WARNING

UNDER PENALTY OF LAW
THIS TAG IS NOT TO BE
REMOVED EXCEPT BY
THE CONSUMER.

ALL NEW MATERIAL

CONSISTING OF
97% URETHANE FOAM
AND 3% OTHER FIBER

REG. No. PA-25498 (CN)

Certification is made by the manufacturer
that the materials in this article are described
in accordance with law.

Swinton Avenue Trading

P.O. Box 310780

Boca Raton, FL 33431-0780, USA
©2005, Swinton Avenue Trading

Made in China/Fabriqué en Chine

The collar weld connecting the seat plate to the gas lift can fail, posing a fall hazard to consumers.

This recall involves all Office Depot® Brand Biella Leather Desk Chairs. The mid-back leather task chairs were sold in
black and include “REG. No. PA-25498" and “Made in China” printed on labels located on the underside of the seat
bottom (as shown on the picture above). The SKU number of the chairs is “SKU #130548.”

Office Depot has set up a recall hotline for consumers to call to receive a $55 Office Depot® store gift card for a
replacement chair or other store merchandise. Call (866) 403-3763 between 8 am and 8 pm Eastern Time.

To view Recall Notice: http://www.officedepot.com/customerservice/errata.do

Post until October 5, 2012. In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission



